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Attendance last week 
 

92.3% 

 

Attendance this week 
 

 

92.7% 
 

St George’s day 
Saint George's Day, also called the Feast of Saint George, is the feast 
day of Saint George as celebrated by various Christian Churches and 
by the several nations, kingdoms, countries and cities of which Saint 
George is the patron saint including England, Bulgaria, Georgia, 
Portugal, Spain (Catalonia and Aragon). 
 
Saint George's Day is normally celebrated on 23 April. However, 
Church of England rules denote that no saints' day should be 
celebrated between Palm Sunday and the Sunday after Easter Day so if 
23 April falls in that period the celebrations are transferred to after it. 

23 April is the traditionally accepted date of the saint's death in the Diocletianic Persecution of 
AD 303. 

Source: https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Saint_George%27s_Day 
 

     
 

 

Ms Leigh Jay 
We are sadly saying good 
bye to Ms Jay next 
Friday, 30th April. 
 
Ms Jay has been working 
at Dr Walker’s Church of 
England Primary School 
since September 2017 
and made valuable 
contributions in 
supporting our pupils in her role as Learning Support Staff. 
 
Thank you for all the work you have done at our school. You will be 
missed. We wish you all the best for your future endeavours. 
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What else happened in school this week? 

 
 
PE sessions – Cross country 
The course was 320m long. Each class 
covered 5 distanced to total 1.6 km. This 
included walking, running and cooling 
down activities. 
 
 
 

Caterpillars 25.6 km 

    

Ladybirds 32 km 

Hedgehogs 55.6 km 

Badgers 56 km 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
Reception class 
 
This week Caterpillars Class has really enjoyed their Pirate topic. They made treasure maps, 
pirate hats, dug for tricky words and built pirate ships. The children created a pirate ship, and 
they were sailing across the sea! 

 

 

  

 

 
  

We covered a total of 169.2 km. 



Class Curriculum Newsletters 
Please see the school’s website for each class’ individual curriculum coverage this half-term. 
This can be found under NEWS AND EVENTS. 
 

Reception class 

 
 

 



Years 1 and 2 

 
  



Years 3 and 4 

 
 

Years 5 and 6 

 
 
 
  



 
Parking around the school 
A kind request to consider the neighbours when dropping 
off or collecting your child(ren) from school.  
 
Concerns are raised about the safety of all and to make 
sure to keep to speed limits. Some cars block driveways, 
double park and/or park on pathways causing 
pedestrians to walk in the road.  
 
We also need to make sure that emergency vehicles can 
access Walker Avenue at all times.  
 
Many thanks for your support in this regard. 
 

  
School menu 
 

 
 
Dates to remember 
 

 
May bank holiday: 3 May 
 
Half-term break: 31 May – 4 June 
 
INSET day: 7 June 
 

 



 

Bible verse of the week 
 

 


